
Item G4
Approving Appointments to the Law Enforcement Committee
The Mayor has submitted the appointments of Police Chief Kyle Hetrick, Police Captain 
Robert Falldorf, Sheriff Jerry Watson, City Administrator Gary Greer, County Board 
Supervisor Pam Lancaster and Mayor Jay Vavricek to the Law Enforcement Committee. 
County Board Supervisor Jim Eriksen will serve as an alternate. The purpose of this 
committee is to oversee the process of building a law enforcement facility. The appointments 
will become effective immediately and will expire at the completion of the project. Approval is 
recommended.
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